

The [Corporate Member Name] is committed to doing all that it can to support our members in these most challenging times.  Together with the Canadian Dental Association, we want to ensure that you have access to information you need for the Federal support programs.  Effective April 6, 2020, the CDA’s Help Desk team will be available to provide you with information on the COVID-19 Federal Economic Response Programs.  These programs are available to Businesses (Dental Offices) and Individuals (Dental Office Employees & Associates). 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have questions about these support programs, the CDA Help Desk team will have resources to guide you through the available programs, eligibility requirements and information on how to apply.  Call the CDA Help Desk at 1-866-232-0385 (M-F, 7:30 a.m.-8:00 p.m. EDT) or visit the CDA COVID-19 webpage for more information. 
